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CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Moylan,

RAAF BASE PEARCE REDEVELOPMENT STAGE 1 - SUPPLEMENTARY
SUBMISSION
I would like to take the opportunity to provide a supplementary submission in response to Mr
Roge Kempe, Manager Community Planning, City of Swan " Response Submission RAAF
Base Pearce Redevelopment Stage 1" of 3 July 2007 (enclosure 1 refers).

Discussions between the Department of Defence and WA Water Corporation concerning the
potential connection of the Base water and sewer systems into the town infrastructure remain
ongoing. The Department of Defence will engage with the City of Swan and the Bullsbrook
and Cluttering Chamber of Commence after those discussions have been resolved.

Defence notes City of Swan's request to be kept informed of this redevelopment and future
Defence proposals within City of Swan. Defence's Directorate of Land Planning and Spatial
Information shall continue to engage with the City of Swan on this and other future
development proposals.

I trust this information will be of assistance to you.

Yours sincer

eral Infrastructure Asset Development

July 2007

Enclosure:
1. Mr Roge Kempe, Manager Community Planning, City of Swan " Response Submission
RAAF Base Pearce Redevelopment Stage 1" of 3 July 2007
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